
                
 

 

 

 

September 25, 2014 

 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
 
We have had a wonderful start to the school year. 
 
                                                                           
              a result of parent consultation and meetings with our Caring, Safe 
and Healthy school committee, we will be moving towards a staggered lunch 
starting Tuesday September 30th, which is a Day 1. 
 
All grade 1, 2 and 2/3 classes will be having lunch in the lunchroom from 11:30-
12:00. At 12:00, they will be going outside for lunch recess and outdoor play. 
The playscape will be open for use at 12:00.  
 
All grade 3-8 students will be starting their lunch with lunch recess and outdoor 
play from 11:30-12:00.  At 12:00, this group will then be going to the lunchroom 
to have their lunch until 12:27.  
 
Both groups will be supervised by two lunchroom supervisors and staff who will 
be on supervision duty during this time. 
 
During inclement weather, the gym will be used for lunch recess.  
 
Please call the school should you have any questions at 416-393-9070. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Poulis                               Ms. Vanderlugt 
Principal    Vice-Principal 

Earl Beatty Public School 
55 Woodington Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M4C 3J6   Tel: (416) 393-9070  

Fax: (416) 393-9069 
 

Anastasia Poulis, Principal     Kiera Vanderlugt, Vice-Principal 


